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Dec. 13, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

Please remember that the last day of school before break is December 21.  

We will have an 11:00 dismissal and there is no after care.   

 

Please join me in thanking our many organizations, parents, and 

volunteers for their help in making the Christmas season festive. Together we 

work to give our students the very best. I want to celebrate this and the ways it 

helps make our students happier and better people. During the days of the 

Santa’s Secret Shop, I witnessed multiple occasions where students brought 

money they found on the floor to the office, rather than pocketing it. This honesty 

and quality of character is because of what they see modeled here and at home! 

I am so proud of this! 

 

As we get closer to Christmas break, there are a few other random reminders. 

• The lost and found items that are not picked up before break will be 

donated. 

• Students who are absent 3 days, will need a doctor’s note to return, as this 

is school policy. 

• Students must be fever free for 24 hours without medication to return to 

school. 

• 8th Grade Graduation pictures are on January 10, 2024. 

 

 

With Gratitude, Blessings, and Holiday Cheer, 

Sheila M. Klich 

Principal 


